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  Next July 2nd, the Supreme Council of Italy of Ancient and Accepted Scottish Rite will
celebrate the 63rd anniversary form the re foundation. Sixty-three years ago the Grand
Commander, Supreme Council of Washington John Cowles gave the directive to Franco Moroli
to rebuild Ancient and Accepted Scottish Rite at Piazza del Gesu,after the end of II World War.
This communication has been given by Angelo Marcello,       actual Grand Commander,
Supreme Unified Council of Italy, during a brief meeting in the Rome site. The Grand
Commander Angelo Marcello gave us an appointment in September during the event of the
twinning, that some Grand Lodges, all belonging to GLUDE, will organize in Rome. It will be a
moment, as in the words of the Summit   of the Scottish Rite in Italy, of intensity where the
delegations from other regular Supreme Councils of the World will be invited.  
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